
      
Community Relations Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 
July 15, 2010 

 
Carol Uran, Chair, opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m., July 15 in the craft room of the 
clubhouse.  Those present were Jo Callaway, Nancy D'Ambra, Jan Dow, Billie 
Velazquez, and John Devereux.   
 
Carol announced that the minutes from the previous meeting are on our Bella Vita 
website for review. 
 
Unfinished business: 
 
Hurricane/Storm Event--new booklets printed for this event were well under the amount 
allotted by the budget. 
Incomplete forms/hardcopy list of those without computers will be reviewed at a morning 
meeting set for July 22, at 10:00 a.m. in the craftroom. 
           
A new list is being compiled in order for committee members to welcome new residents. 
A revised "Clubhouse Notebook" is also in progress with current pages listing activities 
in BellaVita. 
 
Carol presented a final draft of the BVHOA Project Management guidelines for review. 
 
The Neighborhood Watch Program, with Bob Stockinger as the project manager was 
discussed. Guidelines for this proposal were reviewed and should be completed  prior to 
July 28th.   
       
Carol gave each committee member a copy of literature from the Pearland Police 
Department  concerning community safety.. 
 
New Business: 
 
The BellaVita HOA Vision and Mission Statements were reviewed.  The CRC's role in 
the Strategic Plan will be discussed further in a morning meeting August 2, at 10:00 
a.m. in the craftroom of the clubhouse. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  The next monthly 
meeting will be held August 19, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Billie Velazquez, Secretary 
Community Relations Committee 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


